
 
Friday, August 2nd, 2019 

The Orange County Sportsplex Aquatic Center will be closed for 
renovations from Saturday, August 17th to Monday, September 2nd. 
The scheduled reopening is set for Tuesday, September 3rd. 

Some of the exciting upgrades that will take place include re-
plastering the recreation pool, resurfacing and re-tiling the pool 
deck, replacing the starting platforms, painting all walls and 
entryways, and installing an ADA compliant lift. 
We apologize for this interruption; however we know that our valued 
Sportsplex members and customers will share in our enthusiasm to 
see an exceptional final product. 

Attention Sportsplex Members: Our good friends with the Town of 
Chapel Hill Parks and Recreation department have agreed to allow 
Sportsplex Gold and Platinum members to lap swim at either the 
Homestead Aquatic Center or Chapel Hill Community Center during 
the renovation. You will need an up-to-date Sportsplex Membership 
key fob to present and will also need to sign your name in to be 
allowed entry. Admission for Sportsplex Members will be permitted 
between August 17th and September 2nd only. Please visit 
www.townofchapelhill.org  for lap swim availability at these facilities. 

We appreciate your support and look forward to an improved 
Sportsplex Aquatic Center for us all to enjoy! 

Sincerely, 

Sportsplex Management 


